
Summary of Feedback- Christmas Craft Session December 2016  

 

 

What did you like about the session?  

- “Having some one on one quality time with my child in school” 

- “Making and doing a craft activity with my child.” 

- “It was good to share the resources.” 

- “My child telling me what to do! It was lovely to be able to make some 

things and spend time doing fun things without the stress of planning what 

to do!” 

- “It was lovely to chat with other parents.” 

It would have been better if…. 

- “Better felt tips- some of them didn’t work.”  

- “We had a longer amount of time together.” 

- “It was advertised more.” 

- “There were refreshments.” 

What did you find useful?  

- “All the materials and the variety of different crafts.” 

- “Seeing my child in her school setting is always great, thank you!” 

- “The resources were great!” 

- “Meeting other parents.” 

- “Seeing how my child interacts in school.” 

- “Staff supporting us. They were very helpful.”  

You certainly seemed to enjoy the afternoon and would like to see more sessions in 

the future. 

Ideas include maths and reading activities and baking!  We will also look at the 

possibility of running a session first thing in the morning as this may be more 

convenient for some parents.   

The next dates for your diary are:  

 Friday 20th January at 2pm- Grandparent’s Afternoon in learning 

environment.  

 Friday 24th March at 2pm- Mother’s Day Craft Session 

 Friday 16th June at 2pm- Father’s Day Craft Session 

 

 


